
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDDERS 

 

Sealed bids are invited and will be received by the City of Greenville, in the Public Works Department 

office, 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, NC 27834 until Monday, February 19, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. local 

time for furnishing and constructing the following: 

 

Hurricane Matthew Greenway Repair 

 

The person, firm or corporation making a proposal shall submit it in a sealed envelope to Mr. Craig A 

Midgett, EI at the Public Works Administrative offices located at 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville NC, 

27834, on or before the hour and day stated on the attached bid request form.  The words “Hurricane 

Matthew Greenway Repair Project” and the name “Craig A Midgett, EI” should appear on the outside of 

the sealed envelope. The proposal may also be mailed but must be received by the City of Greenville, 

Public Works Department prior to the time and date stated on the attached bid request form. There will 

be a pre-bid meeting scheduled for January 30th, 2017 @ 2:00 PM. The meeting will be held onsite, 

at the project location on the South Tar River Greenway. Participants will meet in the parking area 

of Green Springs Park and walk to location. The pre-bid meeting is not mandatory, but it is 

recommended that any potential bidder attend. 

 

The contractor shall provide all materials, equipment, equipment operators, labor and laborers to repair 

erosion incurred during Hurricane Matthew. Repair work will include, but is not limited to, the excavation 

and grading of existing and proposed slopes, the construction and installation of mechanically stabilized 

earth (MSE) living wall and the seeding, mulching and planting of any proposed vegetation. The contract 

shall include the removal of spoil and all necessary erosion control measures. The contractor shall make 

his determination of equipment and labor forces to be used. No separate measurement or payment will be 

made for hauling and dump fees at demolition landfills. 

  

Digital copies of specifications and bid documents may be obtained at no cost on the City’s website at  

http://greenvillenc.gov/government/financial-services/current-bid-opportunities  Contact the Engineering 

Division of Public Works, Craig A Midgett, EI at (252) 329-4474 with any questions. 

 

 

 


